PHILIPPINE SCIENCE HIGH SCHOOL SYSTEM

CAMPUIS:
Date
Dear Parents:
The Philippine Science High School will hold the Card-Giving Day for the Quarter on

- This is a chance for you and your child’s teachers ta
meet and discuss the academic performance of your child. Teachers will be available for
consultation from to atthe

We hope to'see you on that day!

Sincerely,

Campus Director

REPLY SLIP
Please give this reply slip to the section adviser onor before
Please check the appropriate response:;
—— Yes, 1 will attend the Card-Giving.
o J0OTTY, | cannot attend the Card-Giving because

Name of Parent/Guardian:
Signature:
Name of Student:
Section:
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